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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317. 
I am a resident of Grove City and a former teacher. In 35 years of teaching I didn't know 
a single teacher I felt was qualified to carry a gun without proper training.  I knew a lot of 
teachers who shouldn't carry a gun even with training.  It's not an idea that the majority 
of people of Ohio support. Please oppose SB 371. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Phil Trudeau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


